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Kansas Association of School Business Officials – Name in the News

[bookmark: _GoBack]Burlington Board Clerk and KASBO Director Recognized as a Mentor for Emerging School Business Officials by ASBO

Tracey Moerer (Burlington Board Clerk and a KASBO Director) has achieved recognition through the Association of School Business Officials International.

Tracey received an ASBO 2017 Emerging School Business Leaders Scholarship to attend last year’s international meeting in Denver. This year, she will serve as one of two mentors for the 2018 Emerging School Business Leaders at the ASBO International Annual Meeting and Exhibits, September 21-24 in Kissimmee, FL.  She will lead discussions during a breakout session designed to provide current scholarship winners with helpful information for their jobs. Tracey will also help the recipients navigate through the annual meeting and familiarize them with the ASBO Global Business Network group. This group serves as a resource for conversations and networking year round. Tracey exemplifies the examples of competence and service that are KASBO hallmarks. 
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